
 

The Jewell City Council met in Special Session Tuesday, October 4, 2022, at the Jewell City Hall starting at 

7:00 p.m.  Mayor Reiter called the meeting to order with Council Members: Boor, Roethler, Lorenzen and 

Gunderson present. Councilman Winborn called in by phone. Many members from the community were also 

present. 

  

APPROVE OCTOBER 4, 2022, AGENDA: Gunderson made a motion to approve the October 4 agenda.  

Roethler seconded the motion.  Roll Call 4—0.  Motion carried.  

 

PUBLIC HEARING: At 7:05 PM Gunderson made a motion to open the public hearing. Roethler seconded 

the motion. Roll Call 4—0. Motion carried. The parameters of the sale of 607 King Street were discussed. 

There was no objections from the public pertaining to the sale of 607 King Street to Jewell Market LLC for 

$77,000 with the City to pay all closing costs. Gunderson made a motion to close the public hearing. Roethler 

seconded the motion. Roll Call 4—0. Motion carried. The public hearing closed at 7:06 p.m. 

 

Winborn joined the meeting at 7:06 p.m. via telephone. 

 

RESOLUTION 22:25:  Winborn by a motion authorizing the sale of 607 King Street for $77,000 by quit 

claim deed to Jewell Market LLC with the City to pay all closing costs. Roethler seconded the motion. Roll 

Call 5—0. Motion carried. 

 

ADJOURN: Gunderson made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Roethler seconded the motion.   

The meeting was adjourned at 7:08 p.m.  

 

 

_______________________      ________________________________ 

Regina Beaune, City Clerk               Leo Reiter, Mayor 


